
1980 Annual Town Meeting 
 
The 1980 town meeting was held at the Eureka Town hall Tuesday march 11.   

 
The meeting was called to order by Francis Zweber. 
 
Gary Gunderson was elected moderator.\\The clerk report of the 1979 meeting was 

approved as read. 
 
The treasurer report was also approved. 
 

It was pointed out we were about $15,000.00 behind as compared to last year.  
 
Gary Smith presented the budget for 1981.  After some discussion Wayne Doyle made a 
motion to appropriate $70,000, seconded by Melford Knutson.  The motion carried. 

 
Gary Smith then presented Jerry Rothers schedule of proposed changes for services in 
1980 which could vary depending on fuel costs. 
 

Since there was no further discussion the meeting adjourned on a motion by Goerger 
seconded by Earl Schindeldecker. 
 

Hilman Leine, Clerk 

 
Election 
Ray Kadlec   75 votes Supervisor 
 

Mary Ann Sly   42 votes Treasurer 
Cheryl Schindeldecker 37 votes 
 
Hilman Leine    79 votes Clerk  

 
 
 
  


